
	
	

FACULTY	OF	POLITICAL	SCIENCES	AND	SOCIOLOGY					EXCHANGE!	International	Non-Teaching	Staff	Training	Week			
15th-19th	May	2017	

 

APPLICATION FORM 
Full name  
ID number (e.g., passport)  
Contact details (mailing address, email, 
phone) 

 

Institutional affiliation (indicate higher 
education institution and specific centre: 
e.g., University of Granada, Faculty of 
Political Sciences and Sociology, Library) 

 

Current professional position at home 
institution (e.g., Head Librarian at Faculty 
of Political Sciences and Sociology) 

 

Main domains of expertise as Non-
Teaching Staff (e.g., student registration, 
international student orientation, etc.) 

 
 
 
 
 

Languages in which you are able to 
communicate in a work environment 
(from more to less preferred) 

 

Topic for your presentation on May 
18th (please, be as specific as possible: e.g., 
how to organize a welcoming event for 
incoming international students. Attendees 
from the same institution may organize a  
shared presentation instead of a set of 
individual ones) 

Presentation’s title: 
 
 
Presentation’s abstract (no more than 50 words):  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Application deadline at home 
university for your training mobility 
(day/month/year, only if applies) 

 

Would you like to participate in the 
city tour on May 19th? (please, indicate 
YES/NO. Be aware that cost of tickets to 
visit La Alhambra shall be covered by 
participants) 

 

Any other relevant comments that you 
may have regarding your training 
mobility 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Once this form has been filled out ‒either in Spanish or English‒, please send it as attachment to oriccps@ugr.es 	


